
 

  

The Picture Gallery 

THE TERM IN PICTURES 

. 

 

ClassDojo 

 Make sure you check out the 

ClassDojo for lots more 

photos, updates and videos of 

everything we have been up to 

in the class so far this year.  

 



 
Term One  

WE’VE BEEN BUSY IN RANG MAHER 

English 

We have been learning all 

about Persuasive Writing 

in English. We spent the 

last 6 weeks designing and 

marketing our own 

chocolate bars. We had to 

pitch our bar ideas in our 

class ‘Dragons Den’ 

presentations. The winning 

pod will get to make their 

chocolate bar!    

 

The Arts 

We have been working in 

small groups with Ms. Barror 

in Speech and Drama this 

term. We worked on our 

confidence and acting skills.  

In music, we have been 

responding to different 

genres of music and we even 

tried composing our own 

pieces using only sounds we 

can make with our bodies.  

History 

In history we have been studying 

Irish mythology. We learned about 

some creatures and figures from 

Irish mythology before we remade 

our own versions of the Giants 

Causeway myth. We took pictures 

of freeze frames and then drew in 

the background afterwards.  

 

Geography 

In geography, we were learning all 

about the physical geography of 

Ireland. We made a stunning map 

collage of Ireland when we were 

learning about the counties. Then 

we looked at the rivers and 

mountains of Ireland, making 

models from aerial photographs. 

 

Green Streaks 

 
Everyone in our class 

stayed on a Green card for 

an incredible 70 days out 

of 75 this term. That is a 

huge achievement so well 

done everyone! 

 

Students of the Week 

 

Science 

In science, we were learning about light and shadows. We 

explored shadow art and shadow puppetry before making 

our very own Shadow Puppet Theatre. We wrote our own 

myths, made our shadow puppets and then told our tales 

to the class. 

P.E 

In P.E, we have been learning about the game of Volleyball.  

Our skills in spiking, digging and setting have really 

improved. A few weeks ago we couldn’t get the ball over the 

net! Now we’re playing full matches and tournaments. 

 

Welcome! 

 Welcome all to our Term 

One newsletter. If 

you’ve been following our 

ClassDojo you know we’ve 

been very busy in the 

Rang Maher classroom 

this term. Here are 

some of the highlights 

of what we have been up 

to since Halloween! 

 

Congratulations to all of 

our ‘Student of the Week’ 

winners this term. This 

class makes it very 

difficult to pick a winner 

every week! 

 


